
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

25 July 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MANDELA DAY 
EVERGREEN’S ANNUAL POVERTY RELIEF CHARITY DRIVE 

 
We are delighted with the response, thus far, for the above cause but we are a long 

way from what we collected last year. If you are in a position to help, please 
remember that even one item can make a difference and bring a smile to the 

face of a needy child.  
 

A reminder of the non-perishable items suggested include small packages of: 
Tea, coffee, sugar, mealie meal, long life milk, soup (I noticed that Spar Broadacres 

is offering 4 packets of soup for R14), rice, sweets, etc. Tinned food, e.g. jam, 
baked beans, sweet corn, pilchards, etc. Toiletries e.g. soap, toothpaste, shampoo, 

washing-up liquid, etc. 
 

DEADLINE FOR ITEMS IS FRIDAY 27 JULY 2018 
PLEASE DROP OFF PARCELS AT JUDY STUART’S HOME (UNIT 87) 

OR IN ROY’S OFFICE. 

 
THANK YOU IN ANTICIPATION – JUDY STUART 

 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a Communication to Residents about the Mandela Charity Drive  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


